
High-gloss block board, also known as high-gloss joinery, is made of high-quality wood spliced into a
core board, laminated with veneer or plywood on both sides, and finally treated with high-gloss. The
core board is usually made of dried and screened wood strips, which ensures a stable structure and
is not easy to deform; the laminated veneer or plywood further enhances the strength and flatness of
the board, and the high-gloss process gives it a unique appearance and performance.

Appearance characteristics

High gloss: the surface shows a mirror-like glossy effect, reflecting light, making the space more
bright and transparent, adding a sense of fashion and atmosphere to the furniture or decoration,
especially favored by consumers pursuing modern minimalist style. 

Rich color: can achieve a variety of color choices, from classic black and white gray to colorful
bright colors, can fully meet the different decoration styles and personalized needs, whether it is to
create a warm home atmosphere, or to create a stylish commercial space, can be perfectly adapted.

Fine texture: retaining the natural texture of wood, delicate and clear, both the natural texture of
wood and high-gloss exquisite gorgeous, unique visual effect.

 

(High-gloss pine block board)

 Performance Advantages

Good physical properties: with good hardness and strength, excellent deformation and bending
resistance, it can withstand the pressure and collision in daily use, and protect the long-term
stability of furniture or decoration. At the same time, with a certain degree of moisture resistance,
can maintain stable performance in ordinary indoor environment.

Stable chemical performance: the selection of environmentally friendly adhesives and coatings, in
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line with relevant environmental standards, formaldehyde and other harmful substances released
low, for the health of the home environment escort. Surface high-gloss coating so that the plate has
a better resistance to wear, scratch resistance, acid and alkali corrosion resistance, daily cleaning
and maintenance is simple, not easy to be stained, chemical erosion.

 

 

(PET glossy block board production)

 Fields of application

Furniture manufacturing: it is a high-quality material for making closet, cabinet, desk, TV cabinet
and other types of furniture, high-gloss appearance to enhance the grade and aesthetics of the
furniture, and its good performance to ensure that the service life of the furniture and the use of
experience.

Interior Decoration: Suitable for wall decoration, ceiling, interior doors and other decoration
projects, can create a unique, stylish indoor space effect, such as the use of the background wall in
the living room, can become the visual focus of the space.

Commercial space: widely used in shopping malls stores, hotels, restaurants and other commercial
places of decoration and furniture production, to help create a high-end, sophisticated commercial
atmosphere, to attract customers' attention.
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